
                           
                                          

 

     

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

TERM DATES 2021/22 
Term 3 - Tuesday 4th January – 

Friday 18th February 2022 

Term 4 – Monday 28th February – 

Friday 8th April 2022 

Term 5 -  Monday 25th April – 

Friday 27th May 2022 

Bank Holiday – Monday 2nd May 

Term 6 – Monday 6th June – 

Monday 18th July 2022 

 

 

 

***Invoices*** 
Please can we remind you 

that invoices need to be 

settled 2 weeks after you have 

received them unless 

otherwise agreed with 

Amanda. Thankyou 

 

Coronavirus 
If your child or a member of your family 

is showing any symptoms please let the 

Pre-School know asap.  Please self-isolate 

in accordance with Government guidance 

and arrange for a test.  Thank you. 

 

Holidays/Illness 
Please could you phone/email Pre-School if 

your child is poorly and unable to attend.  I am 

sure you will appreciate this is more important 

than before with the current climate. 

 If you are going on holiday please give us four 

weeks notice to avoid being charged 

 

Medication 

Please keep us informed of 

any changes in your child’s 

medication particularly if 

they use an inhaler. 

 

Medical, Health & Safety 

sickness or diarrhoea please do 

not return to Pre-School for at 

least 48 hours after the last 

episode. 

 

This term we are working on encouraging independence, please help 

your children at home to put coats, shoes etc on/off  themselves. We 

are also working with the older children on recognising numbers, 

pencil control and writing their names in preparation for school.   

Please ask your child’s key person for any further information. 

We continuing to identify your children’s individual targets through 

our observations. 

 

     Your Committee Needs You 

If anyone would still like to join the committee please speak to a 

member of staff. Without a committee Pre-School can not carry 

on, there are only 4 to 6 meetings a year. 

 

Contact Details 
If you need to contact Pre-

School out of hours please use 

our email – 

shawandwhitleypreschool@ 

outlook.com or our mobile 

07395745425, these are checked 

regularly when we are closed 
 

Please could you name your children’s 

coats, bags, lunch boxes and shoes – 

Shoes have been known to get muddled 

up when changing after being outside  

in wellies.  Thank you 

Parent’s Evening 
We are hoping (subject to 

Covid19)  to hold a parent’s 

evening on Tuesday 29th March 

between 3:00pm and 5:00pm 

when we will be able to share 

your child’s file with you 

Future Events we will be 

celebrating 
Valentines Day – Monday 14th Feb 

* 

Shrove Tuesday – 1st March 2022 

* 

12th and 13th March 2022 – Sport 

Relief – Dress in something red for 

£1 donation 

* 

Holi Festival of Colour –17th March 

* 

Science Week – 14th – 18th March 

Morning Drop Off 
Unless your child is booked in 

for an early start please could 

you not drop your child off 

before 8:55am due to our staff 

ratios.  Thank you 

September 2022 
Please could you let 

Amanda know the 

hours you would like 

in September as we are 

already taking 

bookings. 

Thank you 

SNOW - In the event 

of heavy snow snowfall 

the Pre-School will 

make an announcement 

on the local radio and a 

notice will appear on 

our face book page. If 

Shaw School closes due 

to snow then it is very 

likely that we will be 

 

Please clearly 

label clothes, 

bags, 

lunchboxes 

etc. 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Thursday 3rd March – dress up as your favourite book character 

and bring in your favourite book 
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